Sent: 10 May 2017 0/:34

To: Jones, Evelyn
Cc: Planning;
Subject: Objection to Application # 2017/1578/P - 1a Kemplay Road

Dear Ms Jones and Camden Planning,

| live at 7 & 7a Pilgrims Lane, a Grade 2 listed building adjacent to the rear elevation of 1a Kemplay Road.

I strongly object to the above-referenced application because it would lead to a loss of privacy for both my property
and my immediate neighbour, 9 Pilgrims Lane. If you permitted raising the roofline and adding windows to the rear

elevation of 1a Kemplay, it would overlook the gardens of numbers 7, 7a and 9 Pilgrims Lane, which are all listed.

As well as affecting the privacy and enjoyment of our gardens, the proposal would mean less light and less privacy in
three rooms on three separate floors of my property.

The area is already suffering from a build up of new development, both at No 8 Pilgrims Lane and No 5 Kemplay
Road overlooking Rosslyn Hill Unitarian Chapel.

Currently, not enough is being done to protect buildings of historical significance that are being impacted by this
over-development, where maximising square footage appears to take priority.

I hope you will take these concerns into account when considering the above application.
Thanks,

C. Green



